Program Committee Conference Call 

Thursday February 21

We reviewed all of the interest sessions and coordinators gave an update on their status.

It was way too easy.  Everyone’s sessions seemed to be coming together just fine.  Everyone was happy with their time slots.  It is all coming together so well you would think it were a dream.

Entertainment – Live auction is good to go.  We just need to decide how much we are going to pay the auctioneer.  We felt we wanted to compensate him at some level to make it worth his time.  $100 was suggested.

We are going forward with purchasing games for the association to own.  We will set up the games in the same room that we have dinner in and the auction.  It was suggested that if we want to encourage people to stick around and participate the program committee should try to make and effort to be there.

Janet Rampulla will be sending out moderator forms to the coordinators of each session.  Please be sure to let your moderator know that they will need to pick up their moderator packet at the registration table.

Registration:  Tim will not be able to be there.   Katrina Bennett and Julie Dunn are going to help Tracy out with the registration table since Tim won’t be there.  

It was decided to put conference evaluations in the middle of the table during the last meal.  We felt too many people did not bring their program with them and therefore were not able to complete the evaluation.  

Jen hopes to have the conference registration information on the website in the next week or so.  

That’s all I got folks!

